
 

    RE: Permit # ST0045510. Letter of explanation for non compliance. 

Event date: 1-28-2021 Violation DMR code: Did not report.  

DMR Semiannual 7/1/2020 to 12/31/2020 

A clerical error was made on the reporting time frame and the lab 
samples were taken a month late resulting in no available data in the 
reflected time frame. 

Along with this letter is attached data from the accredited lab, showing 
the results of the late sample. Although this data will not be allowed for 
the DMR in violation we feel it serves as a positive sample for the time 
period in question. A new sample will be taken for the upcoming 
semiannual DMR for the Monitoring period of 1/1/2021 to 6/30/2021. 

We strive for the highest quality water treatment at National Food and 
regret this error. 

 

Thank you, 

Jim Younger  

Facilities Manager  

National Food 

 

 


